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When did it become a good idea to let 15 year old kids decide about changing their 

sex - without parental consent or even knowledge?  Who thinks this stuff up?  Not 

only is it a bad idea but it's immoral and unconscionable.  Please do not bring this 

type of lunacy to Oregon.  If adults feel this is right for them then that's their choice.  

But 15 year olds are not enough self-aware yet to make those decisions.  Please be 

reasonable and reject this wrong-headed thinking. 


